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SUBMISSION FORM 
Draft Revenue and Financing Policy 2018 
 

 
Submissions close at  

12 noon on 4 May 2018 
 
 
Return this form, or send your written 
submission to: 
 

Draft Revenue and Financing Policy 
Rangitikei District Council 

Private Bag 1102 
Marton 4741 

 
Email: info@rangitikei.govt.nz 
 

Oral submissions 
 

Oral submissions will be held at the 
Marton Council Chambers and the 

Taihape Council Chambers  
 
If you wish to speak to your submission, 
please tick the box below. 
 
I wish to speak to my submission. 
 

☐ Taihape – 16 May 2018 

☐  Marton – 17 May 2018 
 
Ten minutes are allowed for you to speak, 
including questions from Elected Members.  
 
If you have any special requirements, such as 
those related to visual or hearing impairments, 
please note them here. 
 
 

 ☐ I wish to use New Zealand Sign Language 

Privacy 

All submissions will be public, please tick 
this box if you would like your name 

withheld ☐ 

 Name  
Organisation 

(if applicable) 
 

Postal address  
Phone  
Email  

For every actvity, Council has to decide the proportion of 
funding which comes from rates versus fees and charges.  

In priority order, which of the following activities are the 
most/least important for Council to provide some rate 
funding for?  

For example, if you think parks and reserves is the most 
important to have rates funding (and less from user chanrges) 
give it ‘1’.  If you think people who need building consents 
should pay the full cost with no rates contribution, you would 
give Building control a ‘6’. 

Choose an item. Building control 

Choose an item. Council decision making 

Choose an item.  Dog control 

Choose an item.  Libraries 

Choose an item.  Parks and Reserves 

Choose an item.  Swimming Pools 

Comments: 
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Council currently funds the provision of drinking water, storm water and waste water partially by a fixed charge 
to every ratepayer in the District, whether or not they are connected to a supply. If this fee was not charged the 
cost of providing these services would substantially increase for urban ratepayers. 
Do you think this funding approach is fair, keeping in mind that all ratepayers share the costs of providing 
roading throughout the whole District? 
Yes ☐ No ☐  

Is your property connected to these services? 

Connected ☐ Not connected ☐  

Comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further comments on the draft Revenue and Financing Policy: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attach additional information or pages if necessary 

Signed:  

Date:  
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